
 
 
 
 

Well-Being Community 2022-2023 
Call for Applications: Program Leaders 

 
General overview: 
Dr. Kennedy and Dean Wiltgen are looking for two students to serve as Program Leaders for the 2022-
2023 Well-Being Community. Program Leaders will be expected to: 

- Live in Market Square South 
- Attend weekly Common Hour meetings each semester (4:10-5:00 on Wednesday) 
- Assist Dr. Kennedy and Dean Wiltgen in planning and delivering well-being programming for the 

Well-Being Community and the broader campus community. 
 
Qualifications: 
Strong applicants will be able to demonstrate good organizational and team management skills and a 
commitment to promoting and practicing well-being. Program Leaders will be expected to model and 
encourage individual responsibility and respect for others. Although this is not a resident assistant position, 
those selected will also receive training to assist and carry out specific duties for the Well-Being 
Community in partnership with the Office of Residence Life.  
 
Benefits: 
In addition to learning more about the science and practice of well-being, Program Leaders will receive a 
stipend and be eligible to earn PL Odyssey credit for their efforts. Failure to carry out the responsibilities 
or meet the expectations of the position may result in dismissal and/or reduction of stipend.  
 
Application process: 
Interested individuals should submit a personal statement that answers to the following questions: 

1. What does well-being mean to you?  
2. In what ways is your commitment to well-being reflected in your past or current work  

and/or your future career plans?  
3. In what ways do you feel you can serve as a positive role model and advocate for well-  

being on our campus?  
4. What other time commitments do you expect to have next academic year?(e.g.,  

membership or leadership in student organizations; internships; study abroad; etc.)  
5. What strengths would you bring to this leadership role? 
6. What concerns do you have about your ability to serve in this leadership role? (e.g., available  

time; experience level; etc.)  
Please submit your statement via email to Dr. Kennedy and Dean Wiltgen with the subject line, “Program 
Leader Application.” Applications are due by 11:59PM on Friday, March 18, 2022. Results of the 
review process will be shared with applicants no later than 5:00PM on Friday, April 1, 2022. 
 
If you have questions about the position, please email Dr. Lindsay Kennedy and Dean Wiltgen. 

 


